
Sioux Falls Housing & Redevelopment Commission 
Notice of Public Hearing on Annual PHA Plan 

 
 
 A public hearing will be held in the conference room of the Sioux Falls Housing & 
Redevelopment Commission’s office located at 630 South Minnesota Avenue, Sioux 
Falls, South Dakota on July 6, 2018 at 10:00 A.M. to take public comments on its Annual 
Plan for the period covering October 1, 2018 through September 30, 2019. 
 
 The updated Annual Plan complies with the Quality Housing and Work 
Responsibility Act of 1998. 
 
 This updated Annual Plan is available for review during Sioux Falls Housing & 
Redevelopment Commission’s business hours which are 8:00 am-5:00 pm Monday 
through Friday. 
 
 Persons interested in presenting comments on this Annual Plan may do so by 
appearing in person at the hearing or by sending them to the Sioux Falls Housing & 
Redevelopment Commission, 630 South Minnesota Ave, Sioux Falls, SD 57104.  
Comments sent by mail must be received by July 6, 2018 to be considered by the 
Commission. 
 
 After the hearing, the Commission will consider all written and oral comments it 
receives on this Annual Plan.  The Commission may modify or amend the proposed 
Annual Plan to include or exclude matters that are described in the Annual Plan. 
 
 Notice is further given to individuals with disabilities that this hearing is being 
held in a physically accessible place.  Please notify SFHRC at least 48 hours before the 
public hearing if you have special needs for which special arrangements must be made.  
The telephone number for making special arrangements is (605) 332-0704 voice or (605) 
332-0256 TDD. 
 


